
Date/Time: 4/2/2009 18:00 
 
Registered Lobbyist/Client Names:  
 
Chris Jones, Georgia DOT 
 
General Subject Involved: 
 
FHWA ARRA Reporting Forms and Possible Changes 
 
Summary of discussion: 
 
This communication was scheduled March 31, lasted from 2:00 - 4:00 PM, and took the form of a 
"Teleconference/Webinar." The purpose of the webinar was to discuss: possible pending 
changes to FHWA Recovery Act reports, issues concerning the consistency of reports submitted 
and future reports. The recorded webinar can be accessed 
athttp://www.fhwa.dot.gov/economicrecovery/webcon.htm   
 
DOT Participants (name, title, OA/office): 
 
See attached list 
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